
Farewell Assembly     March 12,2019 

 What a wonderful event! The students’ committee planed and held the 

farewell Assembly for the 3rd graders. First, the 3rd graders gave the class 

speech. They introduced their homeroom members and teachers. Second, 

the 1st & 2nd graders performed for the 3rd graders. They performed in the 

skit, sang a song, played the recorder, showed the slide-show. They 

prepared and practiced for this assembly. The brass band also played the 

nice music. Third, the 3rd graders got beautiful bouquet, talked about the 

memories in a short speech.  

Everyone had a good time and all the people laughed 

and smiled a lot together. 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support, my homeroom teacher! 
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